
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children, staff and visitors. In order to sustain high 
levels of safeguarding, visitors and volunteers are expected to share this commitment. 

 

Cookridge Primary School 
Tinshill Drive, Leeds, LS16 7DH  
Headteacher, Mrs L Hunter 
Tel. 0113 3862500 Email: info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk 
http://cookridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

6.09.2019 
Year 5 – Lineham Farm Residential 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are really looking forward to going Lineham Farm - Monday 16th September 2019 to Wednesday 18th 
September 2019. Please see below all parent information relating to the trip. Lineham Farm has a website and 
further details can be found there - if you wish to find out a little more http://www.linehamfarm.co.uk/ 
(Please see kit list overleaf.) 
 
Activities 

Orienteering, Exploring - Animals, Climbing, Low Ropes and Nightline 
 
Staff 

Mr Maldonado, Mrs Brosnan and Miss Barnicoat. 
 
Times 

Monday 16th September – Pupils arrive at the hall (with luggage) 8.45 am. 
              Pupils leave Cookridge at 10.10 am (on minibus). 
 

Wednesday 18th September – All pupils return to school at 2pm (on minibus). 
 
Pupils not staying overnight (pupils will be dropped off and picked up by a member of staff) 

Monday dropped outside CPS at 5 pm  
Tuesday dropped at Lineham Farm at 8.55 am  
Tuesday dropped outside CPS at 5 pm 
Wednesday dropped outside Lineham at 8.55 am 
Wednesday dropped outside CPS at 2 pm 
 
Costs 

The cost of the trip is  £100.00. For those children who are pupil premium, the cost will be £50. If you are unsure 
whether your child receives the pupil premium grant, please contact the school office. This cost includes 
transport, accommodation, all meals, equipment and activities. If you would like your child to attend then we must 
receive a deposit of £30 by September 6th. Full payment must be paid by October 31st  2019. 
 
Parent Pay 

This year we will be using the Parent Pay app to pay for the residential. On the app, there will be a specified 
section named ‘Lineham Farm’ and money can be paid directly to the school through this. Using the app will 
allow you to make payments as and when possible, as well as allowing you to easily see the outstanding 
balance. If you are not yet set up on the Parent Pay app, please visit the school office and this can be easily 
arranged. 
 
Additional Money 

No more than £5.00 is needed – please bring it in a named envelope. There will be an opportunity to purchase a 
Lineham Farm gift pack. 
 
If you have any other questions please contact me through the office. 
 
Mr A Maldonado 
Assistant Headteacher 
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